Each of us is here to serve a purpos
baptism to serve in the Mystical Body of Christ. Some of u
Health challenges, yet we are all part of the ONE Body of Chrlst

Join us March 19™ for a discussion with Mary O’Meara, Executive Director for the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of /
Washington’s Deaf and Disabilities Ministries. We will explore ways to welcome and value persons who are Deaf, 1
with a disability, or are experiencing Mental Health challenges in our parishes and in our Community of Faith. Coge jo;

in building up the Kingdom of God one heart at a time.

To Register, please go to https://www.eventbrite.com/e/560943345647
We look forward to seeing you March 19th!
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